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In case of questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our technical support. 

Technical Support E-mail: TechSupportUS@HARTING.com 

Technical Support Phone Number: 866-278-0306 (Select option 3 for technical support) 
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Details of the Product Changes 

 

1. Concerned Part Numbers 

09 40 506 9910 

09 40 510 9910 

09 40 516 9910 

09 40 524 9910 

2. Description of Changes/News 

Moving forward, screws needed for use with the Han® HPR Compact Extenders will be included 

within packaging of the Han® HPR Compact Extender. 

Previously these screws were to be ordered separately via screw set 09405009902. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This change eliminates the need to order hardware as a separate part number. 

3. Impact on Product Specification 

The technical and quality characteristics are not affected by this change. 

4. Scheduled Date of Implementation 

This change will be implemented as of March 10th 2023. 

5. Identification of Change 

New revision level 

 

Business Unit: HARTING Electric PCN/22/023/C+N-US 

Product Range: Han® HPR Date: 12/14/2022 

Title: Change of packaging content Han HPR Compact Extender 
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